ENVIRONMENTAL COMMISSION MEETING
November 5, 2009 6 PM
MUNICIPAL CENTER

MINUTES
Present Staff
Chairman Joe Skelley Bo Mills
Susan Threlkeld
Andy Foster

Clyde Davidson
Dr. Jimmy Davis

Absent: Tim Sauter, Craig Lazarov, Brandy Miller, Linda Kaplan, David Thorpe and Sandra Hayne

CALL TO ORDER:
Chairman Joe Skelley called the meeting to order at 6:15 PM.

ESTABLISHMENT OF QUROUM:
A quorum was not present. The meeting was officially adjourned.

INTRODUCTION OF NEW MEMBERS AND GUESTS:
The Commission welcomed Ken Adams as a recurring visitor.

MINUTES APPROVAL : Deferred until the December 3 meeting.

STAFFE REPORTS:

Bo Mills — reported on the progress of the Stormwater Fee proposal to go before the Board for first reading
November 9™, A general discussion on the principals of the storm water legislation, budgeting and
funding was held.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

Susan Threlkeld — Composting/Xeriscape:

Ms. Threlkeld reported on her, Brandy and Tim’s educational program at Farmington Elementary. She also
reported on activities at the Senior Expo held during the day today. She and Parker McCaleb worked the
booth.

NEW BUSINESS:

Environmental Commission Christmas Party: Ms. Threlkeld volunteered to host the party at her home this
year. The date is December 3, 2009 after our regular Environmental Commission meeting. The City will
sponsor, meat/cheese, veggie and cookie tray for the event.

Commission Dinner: Mr. Mills reminded everyone that they needed to RSVP to City Administration today
or first thing tomorrow if they plan to attend.

Commission Appointments: Mr. Mills distributed to those interested applications for Commission
appointments and noted the December 1 deadline.

ADJOURNMENT:
7:00 p.m.




